
Supplementary Question for Duncan Fraser 

Question: 

Can you advise the Inquiry as to the identity of the company liaison officer for each 
of TIE and TEL, at the that time and if the officer changed, the identity of the 
successors in that role? 

Response: 

I cannot advise the Inquiry as to the identity of the company liaison officer for 
either TIE or TEL, either at the noted time of March 2008 or subsequently. 
Indeed I cannot recall reference being made to the role of company liaison officer 
while I was working on the Tram Project. 

I can advice the Inquiry that Jim Grieve (the suggested name ref CEC01392168-
page 3) was the then Acting Head of Transport, in March 2008, who reported to 
Andrew Holmes Director of City Development (retired April 2008). Mr Grieve 
retired after the appointment of Marshall Poulton as Head of Transport, an 
appointment made by Dave Anderson ( appointed April 2008) the then new 
Director of City Development. 
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